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 Buddy Haward OBJ2014/5097/T 26/08/2014  14:41:03 I would like to object to the above application to remove the Hornbeam.  We live in the next door but 

one property and the tree is clearly visible from all our first and second floor rear windows.  We feel 

that the loss of the tree, which has been there for many years and appears to be in good health, should 

be resisted as it is of a high amenity value not just to all the neighbouring properties, but also to the 

general public as it adds to the sylvan quality of King Henry's Road.  It has been successfully pruned in 

the past to reduce its shading of the garden of No 32, and we would much prefer that this policy be 

continued rather than removing the tree altogether.
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